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Good afternoon Kendall
 
Further to the Commission’s request for further information dated 6 December 2024,
please find the Department’s response attached.
 
Regarding the Department’s response to questions on notice, please see the attached
letter dated 1 November 2024. Sincere apologies - we realise we inadvertently overlooked
sending this letter to the Commission when it was finalised.
 
Kind regards
 
Sheelagh Laguna
Principal Planner
Industry Assessments
 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street | Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2124

 

 
 
From: Kendall Clydsdale  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 11:03 AM
To: Sheelagh Laguna ; Joanna Bakopanos

; Christopher Ritchie

Cc: Emma Barnet ; Tahlia Hutchinson
; Margaret Mason 

Steve Barry 
Subject: Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility

 
Good morning Chris, Joanna and Sheelagh,
 
With regard to the subject, the Commission is writing to seek an update from the
Department on responses to the attached questions on notice (28/10/24) and request for
information (06/12/24).



We note that question 1 of the correspondence dated 6 December 2024 has been
responded to, with remaining request due by 5pm today (13/01). If you require additional
time please let me know.
 
If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kendall Clydsdale | Principal Case Manager
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02 Level 15 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2000
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